
28/04/2014 

Little Nippers Facebook Page 

As a result of the positive feedback we received from the Facebook questionnaire we have decided to 

seek parents and carers permission to put photographs of the pre-school children and activities on our 

Facebook page.  

If you haven’t already, please “like” our Facebook page this can be found by searching Facebook for 

“Little Nippers” (look for our crab logo to find the right one!) You will then be able to check regularly 

for updates, information and photographs.  As our page is visible for anyone to view and like we will 

not be putting the children’s names with the photographs and we fully understand if you do not want 

your child included in any Facebook photos. However we do want to show the community and even 

the world what fun we have Little Nippers as well as share reminders and information with you. Our 

current policy still stands regarding photos taken by parents at pre-school events – they should not be 

put on Facebook. 

Please complete the permission form below and return it to preschool. If you have any questions or 

concerns please speak to Anita or Jane, who are the Facebook page administrators.  

Thank you 

 

Nikki 

 

 

 

___________________________ (Child’s name)   Date__________ 

Please tick a box below. 

 I give permission for the pre-school to post photographs of my child onto the Little Nippers 

Facebook page. 

(I understand that the page is visible to anyone who chooses to look at it however my child’s name 

will not be used to identify them in any photographs on the Facebook page.) 

 I do not give permission for the pre-school to post photographs of my child onto the Little 

Nippers Facebook page.  

 

 

Signed __________________________    Parent’s name ________________________ 

 

 


